From: Michalyn DelValle

To: Mark Roberts

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Re: Brambles golf course
Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 10:47:59 AM
----- Original Message-----

From: Alfred Cook [mailto:demoaceman2@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2019 7:33 AM

To: Eric Porter <Eric.Porter@lakecountyca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: Brambles golf course

Thank you very much
Alfred
Sent from my iPhone

> On Dec 2, 2019, at 7:31 AM, Eric Porter <Eric.Porter@lakecountyca.gov> wrote:
>

> Dear Mr. Cook and Ms. Belcher,

>

> Byron is no longer working for Lake County. The planner assigned to the Golf Course (as far as I know) is Mark
Roberts, Senior Planner. I am copying him on this correspondence.

>

> Thank you for your participation in this land use process -

>

> Eric Porter

> Planner

> County of Lake

>

> From: Alfred Cook [mailto:demoaceman2@gmail.com]

> Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2019 7:51 PM

> To: byron.turner@lakecountyca.gov

> Cec: Eric Porter <Eric.Porter@lakecountyca.gov>

> Subject: [EXTERNAL]Brambles golf course

>

> Hello Byron and Eric please make sure this gets in the right hands and eyes

>

> My name is Alfred Cook of the 3B Ranch 19102 Grange RD in Middletown. We share about 4 miles of common
fence line with the proposed Brambles golf course. Over the last 40 years we have been dealing with Airplanes and
gliders flying over my mother’s house which is directly in line with the air strip . Two deaths have occurred on our
property from a mid air collision during unsafe flying conditions. One plane crashed 300 feet from her house the
other about 600 feet ,I would like to be involved with all discussions regarding the airstrip and it’s proposed usage .
>

> We are a 4th generation cattle ranch that started in 1950 ,also hay crops and farming is our livelihood ,we support
the livestock and ranchers of southern lake County with feed .

>

> Back in or around 2008 I attended all of the 20 year plan meetings for southern Lake Co, the glider port property
of Jim and Conny Indibo was a main concern and topic in these meetings on the usage and how it would effect this
farming and ranching community of Grange Rd .Former supervisor Jim Comstock is also my neighbor and longtime
friend we both have the largest properties on Grange Rd. The Agricultural community must be preserved, all
proposed developments need to be looked at very carefully .
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> I have a million questions and concerns regarding this proposed project that would be better understood if I was
involve with the planing committee and the new property owners .
>

> Please respond to this email so I know that it has been read.

>

> Alfred Cook /Sue Belcher

> 3B Ranch

> 19102 Grange RD

> PO Box 47

> Middletown CA 95461

> 408-210-0867

> demoaceman2@aol.com

> demoaceman2(@gmail.com

>

> Thank you

>

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone





